Sunday June 12 Bulletin Announcement

Interfaith Hospitality Network
(Family Promise)

Our church and the Maumee First Presbyterian Church will be jointly hosting homeless families
from Family Promise (Toledo's Interfaith Hospitality Network), during the week of Sunday,
July 3 through Saturday, July 9.

The families will be staying over every night at our church. Volunteers from our church will be
caring for these families on at least the beginning Sunday and the last Saturday nights. Food
providers, dinner preparers, and hosts from our church will be needed for at least those two
nights.

You may learn more about this hosting on my website at

members.toast.net/davidswatts. Just click on the 'Interfaith Hospitality Network' links found
toward the top of the left-side 'Index'. This information is being refined so keep revisiting the
website for the latest information.

Please, consider helping us care for these families. If you are interested, contact me in person,
by leaving a message at (419) 878-9425, or sending an e-mail to davidswatts@gmail.com.

Dave Watts


http://members.toast.net/davidswatts

